University of Luxembourg is holding a Sustainable Finance Research Conference. Participants will

include practitioners, policy leaders, and academics with an interest in inclusive and sustainable
finance.

Associate Natalia Szumlakowska will be attending this event.

Please get in touch with her if you would like to arrange a meeting.



